The ELUNA Steering Committee wishes to make some changes to the current Constitution and Bylaws currently
available at http://el-una.org/web/constitution-and-laws. These changes apply only to Article VII
of the Bylaws.

Extend the term of the Chair from one to two years. This will allow for more continuity in this
important position. As a result of this change the terms of Vice Chair/Chair-Elect and Past Chair
will alternate from year to year. There is no change in the total number of Steering Committee
members.

These changes will be posted for thirty (30) days and comments should be sent to ELUNA-
SC@listserv.nd.edu . On or around March 17t, 2011 there will be a voting period of about 10
days.



